
 
From: Belinda Kolstad <belinda.kolstad@gmail.com> 
Sent: 28 July 2024 12:01 
To: Deb Hall <deb@fccr.org.au> 
Subject: Re: Casuarina Coastal Reserve and Landcare 4 Question survey 
  
thank you for writing to me on these important matters. 
 
given the gravity of some of the issues, I don’t believe a simple yes/no answer is 
appropriate. 
 
if elected and any of these matters arise before the parliament, I will be guided by 
constituents plus consultations with stakeholders such as your organisation. 
 
Regards, 

 
Facebook 

 
From: Deb Hall <deb@fccr.org.au> 
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2024 11:54:38 AM 
Subject: Casuarina Coastal Reserve and Landcare 4 Question survey 
  
Dear Candidate 
I'm writing on behalf of the Friends of Casuarina Coastal Reserve Inc., Rapid Creek 
Landcare Inc. and Casuarina Coastal Reserve Landcare Group. 
We are concerned about the ongoing inadequate recognition and care for the 
environment of the Northern Territory and in particular the natural values of Casuarina 
Coastal Reserve. 
Candidates' commitments, or otherwise about changing this situation will help 
determine who our members and supporters choose to vote for.  
We are therefore inviting you to complete a four-question survey which you'll find at this 
link: https://forms.gle/oVxND8DHEKRxeRoK7 .  Please provide your answers by COB 
Sunday 4th August. 



We will not endorse any candidates but will publicise your responses (or lack of 
response) to our email lists, on our Facebook sites and websites. We are also 
considering a Media Release. 
Thank you in advance for assisting people to make a well-informed vote.  
Yours sincerely 
Deb Hall 
 
 


